INFORMATION FOR THE PARENTS

19.03.2020
Dear Parents

As per the directives from U.T. Administration, the Parent Teacher
Meeting for Classes Pre-School to VIII has been postponed till
further orders. Tentative date for the P.T.M., so far has been fixed
up as 1st April 2020 (Wednesday), where Result Card and New
Session information shall be given to the parents.

Fresh information to the parents shall be furnished on the School
Website or through Emails or SMS messages, as and when
School receives further directions from the U.T. Administration.

Mrs. Pooja Prakash
Principal



